
TCDSB MENTAL HEALTH ADVISORY COUNCIL 
Application for Parent/ Community Member 

 
 
The TCDSB Mental Health Advisory Council is seeking applications for Parent 
Members and Community Members. As members of the Catholic community, the 
TCDSB Mental Health Advisory Committee is committed to the well-being and 
mental health of all staff and students. 
 
The Terms of Reference for the TCDSB Mental Health Advisory Council include: 
 

a. To provide advice to the Board about mental health strategies and 
initiatives.  The various employee and stakeholder group representatives 
can bring forth information related to mental health for consideration. 

b. To consult with different stakeholders to assist TCDSB develop and 
implement strategies and initiatives to meet Ministry requirements in 
support of Provincial Student Mental Health. 

c. To provide input and advice on Ministry of Education policy and strategies, 
as well as TCDSB guidelines and strategies pertaining to student mental 
health. The advisory council also reviews metrics for monitoring board 
guidelines and strategies. 

 
The Mental Health Council meets four times per school year. Meetings are 
generally held from 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. The composition of the Council includes 
representatives from parents, students, teachers, support staff, principals and 
vice principals, community members and trustees. Representatives serve on the 
council for one school year.  
 
Please follow the link to access the application. Please send your inquiries or 
submissions to communityrep@tcdsb.org.  The deadline for applications is Friday, 
November 30, 2018. 

mailto:communityrep@tcdsb.org

